
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher 

Emma Severn – Head of School 

 

t: (01623) 455920 

e: office@suttonroad.org 

w: www.suttonroad.org 

Sutton Road Primary  

School and Nursery 

Mansfield 

Nottinghamshire 

NG18 5SF 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

20th April 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our celebrations for the King’s Coronation, as well as having a special picnic lunch party, 
there will also be a number of exciting King’s Coronation activities prior to and on our celebration 
day on Friday 5th May 2023: 
 

• There will be a Crown Competition which will be judged by Mrs Severn, our Head of School 
on the afternoon of Friday 5th May 2023, with a Coronation prize available for each year 
group and then an overall King and Queen Coronation prize.  If you would like to work with 
your child on a crown prior to the 5th May, then you can either pick up a crown template 
from the main reception desk, come along to our Coronation Craft Sessions (see below) or 
get really creative and your child could design their own crown! 

• There are two Coronation Craft Sessions on Wednesday 26th April 2023 and Thursday 27th 
April 2023 straight after home time in the main school hall.  Both these sessions are open 
to any aged children so please do come along with you child, where they can design a 
crown, some bunting or join in with other coronation activities. 

• On our King’s Coronation Day – Friday 5th May 2023, the children can come to school in 
their party clothes and/or wear something red, white and blue. 

• Also, on our King’s Coronation Day, the children will take part in coronation activities 
during the morning, have their lunch on the field, take part in a Coronation Crown Parade 
and then join in with activities with their friends out on the field. 

 
If you have any questions about our Coronation activities, please contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Severn  
 
Head of School 
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